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Dear Mr Berry 
 
Planning etc. (Scotland) Act 2006 
Cairngorms National Park - Local Development Plan 2020 - New Sites Consultation 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 August, asking Historic Environment Scotland to comment 
on additional potential land allocations that have been identified through the Main Issues 
Report consultation. We understand that you consider that these sites are appropriate to 
bring forward for inclusion in the Proposed Plan.  
 
We have looked at all the sites for our historic environment interests. We are content that 
the majority of the sites are not likely to have an adverse impact on heritage assets within 
our statutory remit.  We have the following comments to offer on one site:  
 
North Aviemore, Granish Site 
 
The environmental assessment for this site should recognise that there is a scheduled 
monument (SM5899 Loch Nan Carraigean,Chambered Cairn & Stone Circle) in the 
vicinity. Whilst we do not consider that significant effects on the setting of the monument 
are likely, there is potential for some impact and we therefore recommend that the 
mitigation measures proposed for landscape impacts should also take account of the 
setting of the monument.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Historic Environment Scotland  

By email to: planning@cairngorms.co.uk 
 
David Berry 
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